
FIRE PROTECTION AQUA TOWER

While visiting the Aqua Tower 
we noticed a lot of fire safety 
components that we did not see the 
first couple of visits. Starting from 
outside of the building, we noticed 
the Fire Department Connections 
that were in groups around the 
perimeter next to the sidewalk with 
a fire alarm bell located above.

The first thing we noticed in 
the lobby of the hotel was the 
concealed fire sprinklers, some of 
them were even mirrored to match 
the mirrored ceilings.

We then noticed the fire alarm 
control panel that was adjacent to 
the entrance. The Aqua Tower is 
equipped with a speaker system 
that allows the firefighters to 
communicate with each floor. This 
panel also has information about 
all the smoke sensors throughout 
the building. There was also an 
elevator control panel next to it 
that would shut off the elevators 
during a fire.



We noticed a firewall located 
outside of the reception hall that 
had magnetic doors that are set to 
automatically close during a fire. 

The building was compartmented 
between the hotel and condo/
apartment lobby. The alarms 
detected a combination of carbon 
monoxide and smoke. One was 
located adjacent to the elevator. 
The other ones were located near 
the exit stairs and entrances 
throughout the building. The fire 
sprinklers within the building were 
a wet system that has water in 
the pipes year-round. The sprinkler 
system within the parking garage is 
a dry system that has drain valves 
so the water in the pipes don't 
freeze during the winter.

The chief engineer Armin Music told 
us that so far there hasn't been 
any issues with the fire protection 
system as the building is still only 
7 years old. 



There is a fire protective material 
sprayed onto some areas of the 
building. There were also fire-rated 
doors within the parking garage 
that could isolate areas in case of 
a fire. 

Throughout the building there are 
signs that indicate where to exit, 
or where the stairs are. One thing 
we noticed was that the signage 
was located above near the ceiling 
where smoke could possibly disrupt 
the view. 

Within the parking garage was a 
stand pipe that was pressurized 
with water that fire fighters can 
attach a hose to in order to fight 
a localized fire. 


